
POLISH WAR MEMORIAL REMEMBRANCE GARDEN  

GREEN FLAG RAISING - 3rd SEPTEMBER 2016 

 

MAYOR'S SPEECH  

 

DEPUTY LIEUTENANT, YOUR EXCELLENCY, HONOURED GUESTS. 

THE POLISH WAR MEMORIAL REMEMBRANCE GARDEN IS ONE OF 

EIGHT MORE LONDON BOROUGH OF HILLINGDON SITES 

AWARDED GREEN FLAG STATUS IN 2016.  

THIS BRINGS THE BOROUGH WIDE TOTAL TO 42 - THE HIGHEST 

NUMBER IN THE COUNTRY. 

I AM SURE YOU WILL AGREE THAT THIS IS A MAGNIFICENT 

ACHIEVEMENT AND THAT THE GARDEN IS A WORTHY TRIBUTE TO 

POLISH AIRMEN.   

IT IS WITH GREAT PLEASURE THAT I NOW INVITE THE POLISH 

AMBASSADOR, THE LEADER OF HILLINGDON COUNCIL AND 

REPRESENTATIVES OF THE POLISH VETERAN COMMUNITY TO 

JOIN ME IN OFFICIALLY RAISING THE GREEN FLAG.  

 


